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Ru ckdoshe! sHave
561̂  Anniv,

Mr* and Mrs* Charles 
Ruckdashel, of Eureka, 
observed their 56th 
wedding anniversary- 
last month* They were 
married April 7, 19,7, 
in Patch Grove, Wis
consin and made their 
homes at Swift Current 
Creel: and Moose
Sask* and in Glasgow, 
Avondale and Opheim 
before moving to Eu
reka in 1933c They are 
parents of five child
ren* Mrs* Eric Lun- 
deen of Eureka, Mrs* 
Arta Devore of Port
land, Oregon, Mrs,
Royal Berclesson of 
Redstone, Mrs * Cliff 
Travis of Coram, and 
Don Ruckdashel of Sun
burst, They have eight 
grandchildren and five 
great-gr _.r.d children *

They were guests of their'' son-in-law and 
daughter, Mr, and Mrs„ 
Lrndeen, at an anni
versary dinner and re
ceived a television 
set from their .sons™ 
in law, Eric Lumdeen 
and Cliff Travis*

Donaldson Head 

L i oti s t  lob«The‘ Eureka nions 
Club elected new offi
cers at their . April 
28th meeting held at 
the legion Hall* Those

EUREKA
HARDWARE

Congratulations, 

Graduating Class

of

elected were Harry 
Donaldson, President; 
Grant Nelson, 1st Vice 
President; Wiley Os
ier, 2nd Vice Presi
dent; Vernie Peltier, 
3rd Vice . • President; 
Arnold Fluid, Secre
tary- Treasurer; Clar
ence Lee, Lion Tamer; 
Don McFadyean and Vic 
Hoppus, Tailtwisters; 
and, two new directors 
Bill Yerian and Jack 
Stevens, Sr.

There was a general 
discussion on the con
crete for the tennis 
court and Lion Lee was 
appointed to supervise
the project.

There was also a 
discussion on the 
Lions sponsoring the 
PeeWee Baseball Team 
and a committee' was 
appointed to find a 
supervisor for the 
PeeWees,

At the close of the 
meeting lunch was sent 
in from Hoppy's Cafe 
for the members and
the two guests, Arnold 
Alley and Bob Beaubier 
of Fortine,

Bobi Opens 

Beauty Shtsp
A new beauty salon 

has been opened in Eu
reka by Mrs. Rex
"Bobi" Harvey in the 
building that was for
merly "Bills' Diner." 
It has been remodeled 
and decorated in ultra 
modern black_______ and
LYNNS CAFE
Will Be Closed from

Sunday, May 18th, to 

Wednesday, May 21st, 

for

Remodeling

whites with over-tones 
of gray-and pink and 
is furnished with mod-: 
ernistic . furniture. 
The exterior has been 
sided with pink shing
les and Mr. Harvey 
made everything except 
the furniture and
plumbing.

"Bobi" was raised 
in the Los Angelas 
area, studied Cosme
tology at Marinetlo1s 
School of Beauty Cul
ture in Los Angelas 
around 19^9 and also 
studied hair styling 
at Corner and Dorans 1 
in Hollywood. She has 
complete beauty ser
vice including perma- 
nen waving, hair
shaping, tinting
bleaching, facials, 
scalp treatments,
cocktail make-up and 
manicuring. She will 
soon feature a com
plete line of Revlon 
Beauty Aid.

Nancy Roberts 

Is 97
Mrs. Nancy Roberts 

is probably the oldest 
person in Lincoln
County having reached 
the age of 97 years, 
April 16.

"Aunt Sis" as she is 
known hy the old tim
ers in this vacinity, 
was born in Roan
County, West Virginia, 
married Louis Young at 
the age of 2b years 
and had six children 
only to lose her hus
band in a cholera epi
demic, which also 
claimed the wife of 
Jim Roberts who had 
seven children. The 
two later married mak
ing a family of 13 
children, which they 
paised together. "Aunt 
Sis" was mid-wife to (Cent, on Page 10)
eoRUPS !
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Congratulations and

Good Luck to the
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of
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